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February, 2015 
 
 
Dear Education Supporter, 
 
 
In Brevard County, FL 47% of students live on the brink of poverty and many come to 
school without even basic supplies like paper and pencils. To give these children an 
equal chance to succeed in school, the Supply Zone for Teachers needs your help to 
raise some dough! We’re writing to invite you to participate in a fun and delicious 
fundraiser, a Dough Raiser with Uno’s Pizzeria & Grill. 

On Friday, March 20, 2015, the Brevard Schools Foundation’s Supply Zone for Teachers 
will partner with the Uno’s of Melbourne to raise money for local students and 
teachers in need. On this date, we will host both lunch and dinner at the restaurant, 
and a portion of the proceeds will go to benefit the Supply Zone.  

Here’s how it works: on the day of the Dough Raiser, you can dine in, get take out, or 
make a bulk delivery order anytime between 11 am and midnight. When it’s time to 
pay for your food, you will present your Dough Raiser Donation Ticket. A percentage of 
your check will be donated to the Supply Zone. If less than $1,000 in sales is generated, 
the Supply Zone will receive 15% of the earnings. If we can generate more than $1,000 
in sales, the Supply Zone will receive 20% of the sales. 

Representatives from Brevard Schools Foundation will be present at the restaurant 
from 11:00 am to 1:30 pm and again from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm. You can stop by during 
these times to learn more about the Supply Zone and to participate in a 50/50 raffle.  

You have to eat, so why not enjoy a delicious meal at Uno’s and support local schools 
at the same time? We ask that you please consider using the Dough Raiser Donation 
Tickets we are providing you on Friday, March 20 at the Uno’s in Melbourne. Thank you 
in advance for your kind consideration. For more information, please contact Elizabeth 
Schreiber, Supply Zone Manager, at Schreiber.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org or 321-
633-3660 X 301. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth Schreiber 
Supply Zone Manager 
 
 

 

Brevard Schools Foundation provides 
direct support to students and teachers 
and enhances educational opportunity 
through citizen and corporate support. 
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